
From: yoshioka mie [mailto:
Sent: Thursday, 2 December 2010 5:22 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 
Subject: English Requirement 

 I strongly agree with the draft. IELTS test fee is very expensive, imposing an additional financial burden on 
international students. We have paid a lot of tuition fee to Uni. students who studied in Uni in Asutralia, must  
not be imposed English requirement.    

 

mailto:meihui415@hotmail.com

